
 

 

NOTICE 
TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

PUBLIC HEARING 
MUNICIPAL OFFICE COMPLEX 

MEETING ROOMS 1 & 2 
7:15 PM 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2019 
 
 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, September 4, 
2019 at 7:15 pm in the Municipal Office Complex, Meeting Rooms 1 & 2.  The 
purpose of the meeting is to review, discuss and obtain public input on the 
potential conveyance of real and personal property from the East Haddam Free 
Public Library and Reading Room Association, Inc. to the Town of East Haddam.  
All residents of the Town of East Haddam are welcome to attend.  For more 
information, call the First Selectman’s Office, (860) 873-5021 or email 
admin@easthaddam.org. 
 
Dated this 29th day of August, 2019  Emmett J. Lyman 

First Selectman 
 

 
 

 


